
 
 
 
The Fox Valley Metro Police Department is currently seeking Substitute Crossing 
Guards.   
 
This is routine outdoor work performed on pre-scheduled and varied shifts in various 
locations in the Villages of Kimberly, Combined Locks and Little Chute.  Major 
responsibilities include caring for the safety of children at street crossings. 
 
Applicants need to be at least 18 years of age with a high school diploma or 
equivalent.  They must also possess a valid Wisconsin driver's license or the ability to 
meet the transportation requirements of the position.  
 
If interested in applying for this position, please call (920)788-7505 between 8 a.m.- 4 
p.m. weekdays, to request an application be mailed to you.  You may request an 
application by email at edmund.slinde@fvmpd.org.  An application may also be 
picked up at 200 W. McKinley Avenue in the Village of Little Chute.    
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